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Piddle Valley CE First School


Newsletter No.8				May 2016





���


Wishing you all a great half term break!  We look forward to our next half term.





�


To Seth Bamlet for winning a recent tennis tournament and receiving ‘The Agon Team Tennis Trophy’. We wish him the best of luck when he competes in the Dorset finals in June!


Wow! William Murphy cycled 18 miles along the Sturminster Trail way in one go!


To Milly Old on achieving her Stage 2 swimming award – fantastic news!


To Bodie Martin-Lowe for being awarded Under 7’s Rugby club ‘Players Player’ – a massive honour! 


To Ben Mitchell, William Farrar and William Murphy for taking part and completing the Weldmar 4km colour run – well done and we hope you had fun!





We enjoy hearing about our pupils achievements so please let us know of any events your child has taken part in so that we can mention them in our newsletter.





School Car Park





We have had several complaints regarding damage to staff and visitor vehicles.


Please take care when the children are opening car doors.


If damage is caused to a car whilst in the school car park, it would be appreciated if you could come to the school office to let Becky know.  


Many thanks for your help and consideration with this, it is much appreciated.





School Absence


Please remember to phone the school to let us know if your child is absent. 





As part of our DASP policy, holidays during term time will not be authorised. You will be aware of the importance of good school attendance. If a child has an attendance level of below 95% this means they will have missed an average of one day a fortnight in school. Over a school year this represents four weeks of absence.





As the weather improves (hopefully) could we please remind you to send your child with a sunhat and to apply sun cream first thing in the morning. Please ensure all hats are labelled.





June Jamboree


Saturday 11th June 2016


1 – 4 pm


We need your help to run stalls. Please sign up in the corridor outside Buzzards classroom. Anything you can do would be gratefully received before or during the event.


We are inviting cake donations to be brought into school on Friday 10th June.


We hope you will join us for games, stalls, pony rides, live music, food and drink!








School Contact Details:


Headteacher: Mrs Jayne Browne


Telephone:	01300 348219	Fax: 01300 348887


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk" ��office@piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk�		Website: www.piddlevalley.dorset.sch.uk


Address:	Piddletrenthide, Nr Dorchester, Dorset, DT2 7QL











